
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  November 2, 2020 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Grand Junction Public Safety Facilities Renovation (Re-Bid) IFB-4835-20-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 
1.  Q.  I came across the Grand Junction Public Safety Facilities Renovation and was wondering if the 
city would be needing the roll off bid or the individual contractors are to include in their rates. 
 
 A.  The awarded Contractor shall be responsible for providing any roll-off containers/services that 
may be required for the project. 
 
2.  Q.  Can another site visit be set up for sub-contractors? 
  
 A.  The City will allow for an additional site visit for this project on November 5, 2020 at 3:00pm.  
Meeting location shall be in the lobby of the Public Safety Facility/Police Station, located at 555 Ute 
Avenue, Grand Junction, CO.  No questions will be answered during this site visit.  Any 
additional questions must be sent via e-mail to the Senior Buyer, contact information located in the 
solicitation document.  This additional site visit is non-mandatory. 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


	ADDENDUM NO. 1

